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1901 Park Street 
Manila, CA 95521 
 

CEQA Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration 

 
In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines 
Section 15072 and Public Resources Code Section 21092, the Manila Community 
Services District is providing notice of intent to adopt an initial study (IS) and 
mitigated negative declaration (MND) for the “Manila Community Services District 
Flood Reduction and Drainage Enhancement Project” as described here.  
 
Project Description: The Manila Community Services District proposes to address 
chronic flooding throughout Manila due to undersized culverts, undersized roadway 
ditches, and lack of connectivity between facilities through the repair and creation of 
bioswales, culverts, valley gutters, and rain gardens. 
 
Public Review Period for the IS/MND: The public is invited to comment on the 
proposed IS/MND pursuant to the provisions of CEQA. The review period set by the 
Manila Community Services District for review of the IS/MND is 30 days. 
 
Starting Date: February 20, 2023 Ending Date: March 22, 2023 

 
Document Availability: The IS/MND and other project materials are now available 
for review at the following locations during regular business hours: 
 

• Manila CSD Office, 1901 Park Street, Manila, CA 
• Online at http://www.manilacsd.com 

 
Comments: Written comments must be submitted to the Manila CSD no later than 
5:00 pm on March 22, 2023. 
 
Public Hearings: A public hearing on the proposed project will be held by the Manila 
Community Services Board Meeting on April 18, 2023. This meeting will be at 6:30 
PM virtually at http://www.manilacsd.com.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice or would like to request a copy of the 
Initial Study and proposed MND, please contact General Manager Christopher Drop at 
manilacsd1@sbcglobal.net or at 707-444-3803. 
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